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Comments: As a special use permit holder in the Flathead National Forest, for a cabin built by my grandparents

in the late 40s/early 50s, I strongly object to allowing a large corporation to change the face of the Seeley-Swan

valley. Not only will this contribute to already-existing stressors on infrastructure (road traffic, emergency

services, garbage service, etc.), it will have negative impacts on the local ecosystems/wildlife. For years, those of

us with tiny cabins and a strong sense of land stewardship have been told by the USFS that we are not allowed

to have bird feeders (and much more) because it could adversely affect wildlife. Now the USFS is allowing a

mega-corporation to build a giant resort next to a wilderness area? This is environmental hypocrisy at its very

worst.


